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Newsletter – Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
We have a vacancy for a parent governor and would welcome your nomination. Please 
refer to our school website for further details about this. If you require any further 
information please see Mr Sutton. 

School Dinners 
We are trialing a pre order system for our school meals, you will find a copy of the 
menu on the website. For now, we have invited parents of children in year 5 & 6 to 

make their choice of meals. If this is a success, we will roll this out across the whole 
school over the coming months. If you are struggling to access our school meal 

platform on School Spider please contact us for help. 
 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon – 30th September 2pm 
 

We would be most grateful for any cake donations to help make our coffee afternoon a 
success, donations of shop bought and of course homemade are most welcome! If you are 

bringing either, please bring these to school on Thursday (anytime) or Friday morning. Please 
also make sure we have a note of the ingrediants used for homebaking, as these need to be 

clearly displayed for allergy purposes. Shop bought items should be kept in their package. We 
look forward to you joining us for a cuppa and a cake!  

http://www.st-margaretmarys.manchester.sch.uk/


EYFS News 
Sam bear went missing this morning and was found in the EYFS building. 

Reception are inspecting everyone’s fingerprints to find out who the culprit is.                        

                               

KS2 News 
6G have been conducting science investigations into the effect of changing the number 
of bulbs and the voltage of cells in an electrical circuit. Year 6 also had a visit from St 

Matthew’s and they discussed the transition to secondary school. 
 

 

   
 

 
 

The children in 5M really enjoyed testing the hypothesis, “Does the shape of an object 
determine whether it will sink or float?” during their science lesson. They discussed the 
terms upthrust, weight, buoyancy, gravity, water and air resistance. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

KS1 News 

Class 1/2 have been writing questions to ask our bear. We do not know what has 

happened to him but we are looking after him. Today he has left us a letter  

   



 

 
 

 
 
 

1J – Genevieve C 
1/2Mc – Julia  
2R – Odalo 
3S – Carter  
3/4D – Elise 
4T – Lovell 
5M – India 

5J – Hayden 
6G – Amelia 
6W - Archer 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Congratulations to our new Student Leadership. We are very 
proud of our new Head and Deputies! 

 
HEAD GIRL IS GRACE B 

 
 

HEAD BOY IS PRESLEY 
 
 

DEPUTY HEAD GIRL IS SIKA 
 
 

DEPUTY HEAD BOY IS SHAY 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dates to remember 
 
 

Friday 30th September – Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 2pm 
Monday 3rd October – Individual School Photos 

Thursday 6th October – Flu Vaccinations 
Friday 7th October – Mental Health Awareness – Own Clothes Day  

( for a donation)  
Friday 14th October – Mindfulness Workshops 

Monday 17th October – Feast Day of St Margaret Mary 
Friday 21st October – School closes for Half term 

Monday 31st October – School opens  


